
From:  
Date: 25 September 2019 at 4:04:40 am BST 

To: business.license@brent.gov.uk 

Subject: Fudam restaurant licensing application OBJECTION  

Dear Committee members,  

 

I object to the license request based on the previous attempt by Fudam and the reasons giving 

by the Brent Council Trading Standard’s officers. As a resident at Braemar Ave we have 

expressed in many ways the policy of Brent Council in safer neighbourhoods and the effects 

of anti social behaviour in our streets. We believe that it is the duty to uphold your own 

aspirations for Brent to be safe for all that reside there including the elderly and children.  

 

You have previously declined the initial application and we we raise the same reasons as 

expressed then that these are upheld.  

 

We trust you will make the correct decision based on your own licensing policy and one that 

favours residents wishes to maintain or attempt to keep our streets free from littering, noise 

and many other factors that are being expressed continuously by residents.  

 

Regards  
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